
 
 

ISSUED BY:  The British Automobile Racing Club Ltd, Thruxton Circuit, Andover, Hampshire SP11 8PN 
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BRITISH AUTOMOBILE RACING CLUB  

RACE INFORMATION 
 

BULLETIN No:  01        ISSUED: 08:30 
 

 
REMINDER - HEALTH AND SAFETY  
 
 
 

ALL COMPETITORS ARE REMINDED THAT RIDING 
ON TYRE TROLLEYS IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED 
AND ANYONE CAUGHT DOING SO COULD BE 
SUBJECT TO REMOVAL FROM THE CIRCUIT 
 
 
 
 
 

M. W. Harland 

………………………………………….. 
MICHELLE HARLAND 
SECRETARYOF MEETING 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BARC     SILVERSTONE     3rd & 4th JULY 2021 


